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December 1, 2021 

SENT VIA EMAIL TO:  jeffgregory2012@yahoo.com 

Jeff Gregory 
[Address Omitted for Privacy] 

RE: Appointment of Municipal Judge for the Municipal Court of the City of Mercer Island 

Mr. Jeff Gregory, 

Pursuant to RCW 3.50.040 and MICC 2.40.040, this letter serves as notification of your appointment 
as Municipal Judge of the Municipal Court of the City of Mercer Island effective January 1, 2022, with 
all the authority, duties, rights, privileges, and responsibilities conferred and entrusted upon 
municipal judges by law.  

Your appointment is subject to (1) confirmation by the City Council (which the City Council is 
scheduled to consider at its meeting on December 7, 2021); and (2) execution of an agreement for 
employment services between you and the City of Mercer Island. Provided that you continue to meet 
the requirements to be a municipal judge under chapters 3.50 RCW and 2.40 MICC, the term of your 
appointment will be for four years. 

It was a pleasure meeting and getting to know you during the interview process. I was especially 
impressed with your range of experience as judge pro tem for various jurisdictions and courts, your 
familiarity with the Mercer Island Municipal Court, and excited to learn about your ideas and plans 
for our municipal court. Thank you for your willingness to serve as the City of Mercer Island’s next 
Municipal Judge. 

Sincerely, 

Jessi Bon 
City Manager 
City of Mercer Island 
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